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Dear Parents and Carers 

We are holding “Meet the teacher” sessions over the next 2 weeks. 

We would love you to book a time to come along and meet your child’s teacher for 

2016. 

This is a great opportunity to have some face to face time with your child’s teacher and 

to discuss any relevant information that you feel  the teacher might need to know in 

developing their relationship with your child and yourself.  

 The 10 minute interview sessions will be conducted in the KH classroom.  

The Kindergarten teachers will be available on February 4 and 5(Thursday and Friday) 

between 2:40 and 3:50pm, and the following week February  8-12 (Monday to Friday) 

between 3:10 and 3:50pm. 

Please contact the front office at school to book a suitable timeslot on a suitable day.  

We look forward to meeting with you. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sue Craft (KC)   Janean Hanlon (KH)  Michelle Taylor (KT)  Robyn Porter 
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